
 

 
 

 

HAMILTON DPW ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Paving Improvements  

Scheduled for Various Roads  
 
D&R Paving, Inc. has been hired by the Town of Hamilton to perform 

pavement repairs to a series of streets throughout Town. Weather 

permitting the schedule will be as follows: Pavement milling activities 

are planned to begin on October 11th through October 18th, followed by 

roadway paving October 21st through October 23rd. 

 

Roadway sections slated to receive treatment and repairs include: Essex 

Street, Woodbury Street, Bridge Street, Sagamore Street, Highland 

Street, Walnut Road, Cutler Road, Rock Maple Avenue, and Linden 

Street. 

 

We would appreciate that all residents have their vehicles off the road 

(in the areas being worked on) during the planned schedule. 

 

Roadways will remain open to emergency vehicles, school buses, postal 

vehicles, and residents, however we do ask residents to plan accordingly, 

utilizing alternate routes when possible, to reduce resident traffic to help 

expedite the repairs. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may bring.  If you have any 

questions, please feel free to call the DPW at 978-626-5227. 
 


